
Request Letter for ID Dismissal 
Dated this  2006/8/25 

FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Authorization and Evaluation Division 
7435 Oaklamd Mills Road 
Columbia, MD 21046 
U.S.A. 
 
Dear Sir, 
 

Please dismiss this certificate (FCC ID: O9C-WL108) as well as all the exhibits 
from FCC web site. We made mistake on uploading un-modified exhibits due 
to our server database error, this mistake has been found on our 2nd layer 
checking process which is our standard procedures for making sure the filing is 
correct. Sorry for my trouble. If there are any questions, please contact me via 
the e-mail: Alan.Lane@phoenix-testlab.de 
 

 

 
 
Sincerely yours, 
 
 
 
Alan Lane 
Phoenix Test Lab, Germany 
 

 


